
Dear parents / guardians / students                                                                                       Date: 01.03.2021 

Greetings from St. Mary’s. 

We are at the end of a challenging year. This year had been an unusual one with an incredible teaching learning process. 

I raise my heart in gratitude to God Almighty for walking with us and protecting us and blessing us with innumerable 

blessings. The pandemic did not deter our spirit and we adapted to the ‘new normal’ soon enough. I appreciate the 

effort of our teachers, parents and the students in welcoming the new norm and being adaptable to each and every 

situation. It was encouraging to see the cooperation of our teachers and the parents striving to give quality education to 

our students. Well done dear teachers, students and the parents! Embracing all the odds we faced, proudly we stand at 

the close of this academic year ready to welcome another year of God’s miracles  

Important Dates to remember: 

PTM dates.    

DATE CLASS TIMING 

13.03.2021 KG 8 am – 10 am 

 Class I 10 am – 12 pm 

 Class II 12 pm - 2pm 

15.03 2021 Class III 8 am – 10 am 

 Class IV 10 am - 12 pm 

 Class V 12 pm - 2pm 

20.03.20201 Class IX 7.30 am - 9.30 am 

 Class XI 9.30 am  - 11.30 am 

22.03.2021 Class VI 7.30 am - 9.30 am 

 Class VII 9.30 am - 11.30 am 

 Class VIII 11.30 am - 1.30 pm 

Purchase of books & Stationary. 

CLASS DATE TIMING 
I -II 20.03.2021 8 am – 12 pm 

III-IV 22.03.2021 8 am – 12 pm 

V-VI 23.03.2021 8 am – 12 pm 

VII-VIII 24.03.2021 8 am – 12 pm 

IX-X, XII 25.03.2021 8 am – 12 pm 

   

Kindly follow the Covid protocol while you are in the school to attend the PTM or while collecting the books. All are 

requested to strictly follow the dates given for purchasing of books and stationary. 

School Fees 

 You are already aware that the financial stability of the school depends on the fees being deposited by the 

parents. All our staff had been working hard and we depend on your fees to pay off their salaries. We have been 

constantly notifying and updating you about the same but still we have some fee defaulters. It is my humble 

request to all the parents to kindly clear the dues at the earliest (2020-21 academic year) for the smooth and 

effective functioning of this institution.  



 Please note that there are only two mode of payment to pay the school fees.  

i) Payment through school online fee portal which is available in school website.(smsmayurvihar.org) 

ii) Cheque can be dropped in drop box at the school gate.  

             No other mode of payment will not be accepted by the school. 

 

School Uniform   

We are happy to inform the parents that from the academic year 2021-22 the school uniforms will be distributed by 

‘UNI COLOURS’. (ph.: 8178977896) Address 46 A, PKT A1, MAYUR VIHAR PH-3. (Main kondli Road opposite to SFS 

Flats) Timing: 9 am – 8.30 pm.  Uniforms will be available from 15th March onwards. 

Kindly note:  Akshaya uniforms will not be distributing the uniforms for St. Mary’s any more.  Parents must ensure that 

your ward comes to the school neatly and appropriately dressed in proper school uniform. mask is compulsory for all for 

the academic year 2021-22. 

New session will commence from 5 April for classes I- X & XII.  Classes I – IX classes will be held online and classes X & 

XII will be having the offline classes. (Details will be shared later.)  

Your strong partnership is valued and I therefore would like to take this opportunity to thank you dear parents for your 

continuous support. Your consistent co-operation and positivity keeps us motivated and enables us to sail ahead with 

the ideals the school stands for making a remarkable progress in each academic year. The year 2020 was a challenging 

and a demanding year but despite the uncertainties and fears we have moved ahead with the blessings of the Almighty. 

I look forward to working with all of you with renewed enthusiasm and commitment for a joyful learning and peaceful 

living. May God Almighty continue to lead us and guide us to brighter and happier days in the future. I wish you all good 

health, peace & harmony and blessing.  

With best wishes  

Principal. 


